Drep River Board of Fire Conunissinners

57 Union Street ® Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 4, 2022

The October 3, 2022 meeting began at 7:00 with Budney, Lee, Clark and David. Berardis
joined via phone.

Minutes of the September 12, 2022 were accepted as distributed. Moved by Lee, 2nd
Clark. Unan.

Financial Statements showed a charge from Comecast, which should not be a Department
charge. There was also a charge from Deep River Hardware overdue over 90 days.
Budney will inquire about these looked charges.

All other bills looked good.

There was no Chief’s report.

The Deputy asked to have a meeting on the handling of Tesla batteries.
There was no Engineer’s report.

There was no Fire Marshal’s report.

Chairman reported he spoke with the Selectman about the storing the Tanker at the Town
Garage. At first, the Selectman said no, but then agreed to further look into it.

The needs Assessment brochure draft has come out. There were several different
discussions concerning the language and content omissions and corrections needed in this
article. It was decided that David would address some of these issues and ask for firm
clarification on some of the topics discussed at the meeting. Clark will join David at an
Ethics Committee meeting on 10/5/2022.

David also said he told McDonald the roof was still leakings

There was another discussion on how to handle the money the State is sending for
highway calls.

Under Old Business the Chief said there was nothing new on the new engine.
ARPA funding will be distributed in November,
Lee will contact the snow plowing company for a guote for the upcoming season.

There was no Other Business.

This meeting adjourned at 7:40. Moved by Lee, 2", Budney. Unan.
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